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WILTSHIRE COMMUNITY CARE COORDINATORS 
Patients across Wiltshire will soon experience more seamless care between local health, social and 
voluntary care services, thanks to newly appointed Care Coordinators. The new role will support 
patients to continue living well at home for longer and reduce unnecessary admissions into hospital. 
From October, there will be 23 Care Coordinators based in GP surgeries across Wiltshire, 
coordinating the care of patients often at risk of ill health, including the very frail and elderly, and people with very complex health needs. 
Care Coordinators will be a familiar point of contact for patients and carers, helping them access 
services from health, social care and the voluntary sector. Care Coordinators will also support patients to better manage their long term conditions such as high blood pressure, depression, 
dementia or arthritis, so patients are less likely to become unwell and require hospital treatment. 
Working with Primary Health Care Teams, Care Coordinators will also help to identify patients who need additional support to continue living at home or need to move into a care home after they leave hospital. 
Anita Underwood, Head of Locality, North East Wiltshire for the Integrated Community Health Team, 
said: "By planning ahead and working closely with partner organisations such as the local council, we 
can ensure that support is in place for when the patient is well enough to leave hospital. We want 
patients to feel comfortable and fully supported after leaving hospital, as we know that this aids recovery. 
"The role will also focus on supporting patients to better manage long term conditions themselves, which 
can help to prevent ill-health and the need for people to be admitted into hospital. It is also empowering 
for the individual to learn more about their condition and have more control over their own their health 
and wellbeing." 
To find out more please contact Anita Underwood, Head of Locality, North & East Wiltshire, Integrated 
Community Health Directorate - Anita.Underwood@gwh.nhs.uk 

